
                                                  Starks Planning Board Meeting 

                   April 16, 2021 

            6:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Ken Lust, Claire Nelson, John Newsom. Eric Hoar, Joe Hartigan, 

(Gwen Hilton, excused absence) 

 

Adequate public notice was given of the meeting, and a quorum was present.   

 

New Business:   

 

Review of Final Decision Document for CMP’s Revised NECEC Application 

 

CMP provided a letter of assurance stating that it would adhere to all specifications and conditions of 

the June 2020 permits issued by the Planning Board.    

 

Additionally, they provided 2020 10K as requested, detailing an unqualified opinion and satisfying the 

Planning Board’s previous concern for Avangrid’s financial capacity. 

 

Upon a motion and second to approve the Final Decision Document as presented, the motion 

carried 3:1 (Newsom abstained) 

 

Motion to adjourn carried 6:50 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Claire Nelson, Secetary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


